DOCKET
07-AFC-3

DATE JAN 2 9 2008
RECD.MAN 2 9 2008

9735 Valencia Drive
Desert Hot Springs, CA 92240

January 29, 2008

Mr. Bill Pfanner

Project Manager

California Energy Commission
1516 Ninth Street

Sacramento, CA 95814

Re: CPV Sentinel Energy Project (07-AFC-3)

Dear Mr. Pfanner:

As aresident of Desert Hot Springs, I appreciate and concur with your December 21
letter to Mr. Mark Turner of Competitive Power Ventures concerning project alternatives
to using water to power the proposed plant.

I have enclosed a letter from the Coachella Valley Water District announcing a “Water
Crisis Roundtable” for State and Federal agencies and other interested parties scheduled
for Febraury 1. It affirms that we have a water crisis in the Valley and even with the

recent rains and we should not divert our precious resource for this power plant project.

Sincerely,

Lloyd Queen

Cc: James Boyd



